
                          TCRCC Monthly Meeting Minutes – February , 2024 

 

President – Mike Goza 

Vice president- Gary Ford 

Secretary – Constantin De Bock 

Treasurer – Steven Rhodes  

 
Meeting started March 02 of 2024 at 10:06 AM and ended at 10:52 AM 

 

Meeting Topics 

1. Meeting minutes of January 2024 accepted. Corrected two typos. 

2. Charter renewal at the AMA, death line in March of 2024. AMA dues. 

AMA charter is ready to be mailed, the AMA dues are $45 and $85.(Constantin is taking care of this) 

Note: AMA renewal is mailed with check enclosed. 

3. Paperwork for state is pending and will be taken care of with Constantin De Bock and John Decker. 

Note: IRS and comptroller paperwork done, only one left to do, time frame is open need the info and 

address from all TCRCC officers. 

4. Camera installation issues: we need to create a new e-mail for billing and info. Only five people can 

access the system. Larry Ammons proposes to pay for extra accounts to facilitate broader access to the 

camera system. 

5. Treasurer provided the info of our assets and total in our account. More details can be provided by our 

treasurer. 

6. We need to create e-mail address to disconnect the personnel e-mails from club activity. 

 

New Business: 

 

1. TC picnic March 9 of 2024, static show combined with computer flight teams. 

This event promotes TCRCC . Vince is permitted to buy a poster for this event. 

2. Control Line field proposal. We need permission to cut down some trees. Vince will coordinate with 

TC. The usage of the field is only for TCRCC club members with current AMA insurance. 

3. TCRCC Warbirds event on April 12 &13 of 2024. Money has been assigned to cover costs of Raffle 

prizes. FW190 is proposed as prize. Larry Ammons will be the CD for this event. 

4. Paint Ball event: we need ideas, proposals about how, where and logistics. 

5. New member project; Sign up sheet for a free flight lesson. This program is up and running. 

Apprentice trainer airplane purchase has been approved for this program. 

6. We need an e-mail list for volunteers for events after the March 9 events. 

 

 

Secretary 

Constantin De Bock 

281-601.7805 


